
 
 
 
2nd March 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
You will be aware that children in Year 2 and Year 6 are required to take part in Statutory 
Primary Assessment Tests. 
 
I would like to invite you to a short presentation on Thursday 26th March to inform you in 
more detail about the tests and assessment arrangements that will affect your child. 
 
These presentations are for parents only. 
 

Year 2 KS1 tests 6:00pm 
Year 6 KS2 tests 6:45pm  
 

Please complete the form below and return to school by Friday 20th March.  
Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Vivien Watson 
Headteacher 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
To: Miss Watson 
 
I/we are able* I/we are unable* to attend the KS1 /KS2 Presentation on Thursday 26 March. 
*Please delete as appropriate 
 
 
Child’s name: ……………………………………………   Child’s Class: …………………………………….. 
 
Parent/Carer: …………………………………….........    
 
 
 

 


